
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

In the Matter of the Application of Grain Belt Express 
Clean Line LLC for a Certificate of Convenience and 

) 
) 

Necessity Authorizing It to Construct, Own, Operate, ) 
Control, Manage, and Maintain a High Voltage, Direct ) 
Current Transmission Line and an Associated Converter ) 
Station Providing an Interconnection on the Maywood- ) 
Montgomety 345 kV Transmission Line ) 

File No. EA-2014-0207 

NOTICE OF COMMUNICATION 

Issue Date: May 18, 20 15 

This notice is being filed on behalf of all of the Commissioners at the Missouri Public Service 

Commission along with the attached letter from Anne P. Hizar, 9 Huntleigh Downs, Saint Louis, MO 

63131-3416, regarding the above captioned case. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Robert S. Kenney 
Chairman 

William P. Kenney 
Commissioner 

Scott T. Rupp 
Commissioner 

Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri 
On this 1811

' day of May, 2015 

Stephen M. Stoll 
Commissioner 

Daniel Y. Hall 
Commissioner 



9 Huntle.igh Downs 

St. Louis, MO 63131 

May 9, 2015 

Mr. Robert Kenny 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

Box 360 

Jefferson City, MO 65102 

Dear Mr. Kenny: 

I am extremely worried about the application filed from Grain Belt Express Clean Line. I was hopeful 
that your Commission would have seen fit to deny such an application since the negatives far outweigh 
the positives of this project and it is of little/no benefit to those who are affected. 

This line would "sever'' our bottom farmland in Ralls County rendering it much less valuable and very 
difficult for today's machinery to navigate- not to mention the health hazard to farmers and livestock. 

This company has no record of building such a line which could put completion in jeopardy and then 
individual owners would have to deal with removal of concrete and steel . 

This project has little benefit for Missourians. It is designed to serve the East Coast which has better 
wind from the ocean than they will get from Kansas. 

Clean Line Energy will produce little energy for Missourians and will tarnish our beautiful countryside, 
plus cause hardship on some of its citizens. This a bad idea. I urge you to deny Clean Line Energy's 
application. 

=:ry;~h')¥ 
Anne P. Hizar 

May 9, 2015 
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